
AUGUST NEWS
Welcome New Members! The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members who were voted in at the August Membership Meeting

The Prospective New Members listed below will be voted on at the September 12, 2022 Membership Meeting and then invited to attend the October 3, 2022 
meeting

MEMBER NEWS

Board of Director’s Elections will be held on September 12, 
2022 at the Membership meeting. If you are interested in 
serving your Club, please contact Debbie Baker 
231-759-3216 or randebbaker@comcast.net. Remember, you 
must be a member in good standing for no less than 2 years to 
serve. All offices are open, including 2 – two year board 
member positions. Current Candidates:
                         Commodore -                  Open
                         Vice Commodore-              Bill Barefoot
                         Rear Commodore -            Wyatt Eggleton
                         Secretary -                           Lori Weiler
                         Treasurer -                           Bob Graham
                         (2) 2 Yr. Trustee -             Open
 
The Tiki Bar will open @ 5pm for Elections, no bar in the 
clubhouse. Be on time. The meeting will start at 7pm and you 
must have your membership card. Please refrain from coming 
and going during elections. Thank you.

At the September 12th Membership Meeting we will be voting 
on the by-laws changes that were presented and discussed at 
the August 1st Membership Meeting. These were printed in 
last months bulletin if you need a copy for review. In addition 
to the already proposed changes there was an additional 
change that will be voted on in OCTOBER which is:
 Article XV: Use of Revenue
 A: All funds and assets of the club shall be used only 
for the purposes that are consistent with the purpose of the 
club and for actual administrative expenses in conducting the 
affairs of the club under the direction and with the approval of 
the Board of Directors. All expenditures of more than 
$2,000.00 for club improvements must be discussed at a 
regular membership meeting. Must be accompanied with a 
minimum of 2 bids, and upon acceptance, published in the 
bulletin and voted on at the next regular or special meeting, 
where a majority of all members present is required for 
acceptance.
 Proposed change/add:  “in the case that two bids are not 
received in a timely fashion one bid may be accepted.”
 
NOTICE: There have been more and more instances of 
alcohol being brought on to MLBC grounds. THIS IS 
PROHIBITED!!! You are jeopardizing our liquor license as 
well as your membership.
 
Handicap Parking: We have designated  the parking spot by 
the door of the clubhouse for VAN ACCESSIBLE handicap 
vehicles. Please be respectful of this as it is hard for our 
members with wheelchairs to get out of their van if having to 
use most other spots.
 
Thank you:
Thank you to Rich Rafferty and Nate Garland for putting up 
the railing to prevent ‘jumpers’ off the gas dock. It looks 
great!
Thank you to all who volunteered to help make the car show a 
great success. Special Thanks to Mike Schroedter for bringing 
it back!
Thank you to ALL who volunteered in August!

Looking Ahead:
Point Clean up – Saturday October 1st.
First Tacos of the Season – Saturday October 1st.

Mona Lake Boating Club
Where Good Friends Anchor

2022 MEMBERSHIP DUES

If you have not paid your 2022 dues you are no longer a member. Per the 
by-laws you have been dropped from the membership and will have to fill 
out a new application.
Please remember to stop in to the club to pick up your membership card. 
Your friendly bartender will have it behind the bar.

Boat trailer stickers are now available . Please bring your registration and 
MC# with you to pick up your sticker.

The launch code will be given to you at that time and never over the phone.

Reminder: Do not ever share the lock  code #. Our boat launch is private 
and available to current MLBC Members only. The chain lock should 
ALWAYS be locked. Overflow parking lot use is encouraged whenever 
possible and we ask that you not take regular parking spaces intended 
for cars.

SEPTEMBER VARIETY DINNER MENU

September 2 - Salmon
September 9 - Stuffed Chicken
September 16 - Beef Short Ribs
September 23 - Beef Burrito
September 30 - Shrimp Boil

Curbside Pick-Up Available for all Variety Dinners!
Please call 231-798-4011 10am-2pm Friday to place your order

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is 
available Wednesday 11:30am-1pm. Variety Dinner is 
Friday, 5:30pm-7:30pm

Please Remember-  When enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 
waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses 
appreciatively, they give up their free time so you can enjoy yours.
Thank you for your support!

Please note: Our Menu May Be Subject To Change
For all current and future events, please visit our website 
at  http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/

September 2022 Newsletter

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Laura at 
231-798-4011 or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri 
Whiteman by the second Friday of the month and be approved 
to be included in the next month’s bulletin.

SEPTEMBER EVENTS

Point Hours are Weather Permitting/Club will open if Tiki is 
closed

Wednesday Hamburger Lunch – Every Wednesday 11:30 – 1:00.
Thursday Burger Night – Every Thursday @ the Tiki 5pm – 9pm!
Friday  Lunch – Every Friday 11:30 – 1:00.
Variety Dinner – Every Friday night, 5:30 – 7:30 pm.
Steak Fry and Music @ The Point – Every Wednesday (weather 
permitting) 5:30 – 7:30. You MUST Call by 2 pm to reserve your 
steak or chicken. Cost is $13.00 for a steak, $11.00 for chicken. 
September 7th we will have Kevin Murphy playing 6pm – 9pm and 
Gabrial Lundy on September 21st.
Tiki Bar Entertainment – Friday September 2nd Coty Bouchard 
will be playing 6pm – 9pm, with Tipsy Duo playing on September 
3rd from 6pm – 9pm. Dave Burel will be playing for us on 
September 9th and Jack Leaver will be here September 16th both 
playing 6pm – 9pm.
18th Annual Labor Day Bridge Walk – Monday September 5th. 
Meet at the Tiki Bar at 9am for coffee and donuts. We will depart 
from the Tiki Bar at 10am for ‘Step Off’ from Ladd’s. Please no 
parking at Ladd’s! We will walk from MLBC, down Randall to 
Armstrong to Ross Rd to Ladd’s. We will walk as a group across 
the bridge to Sly’s for  beverages and return to MLBC will be 
provided by boat.
Flu Shot Clinic – Wednesday September 7th 11am – 1pm.

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner that our 
waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses appreciatively. 
They give up their free time so you can enjoy yours.
Thank you for your support.

Prospective New Member Sponsor Prospective New 
Member Sponsor

Patrick Corbin Dan Hoeker Eldin Buchanan Kevin Jackson

Vicki Bowman Linda Skidmore Kate Fearnley Heather Lee

Jude Wheeler Kay Sumners Jennifer Pierzchala Kay Sumners

Jack Coon Mike Mack Tim Homoly Randy Stapel

Penny Hermansader Scott/Daisha LeRoux Steven/Cece Riley Don Munski

Mike/Susie Potter Lisa Mosley Morse/Morgan Michael Kim Kling

Jim/Sherri VanderWier Kim King Ed/Pat Sumners David Sumners

Bill/Tracy Zalba Eric Ruthkoski Mark/Evelyn Zervas Mike Schroedter

Arrington/Leona Lecompte David Slaugh

Legacy Membership

Everette Emery Sheila Robbins

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
mailto:mlbc372@yahoo.com

